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Graham Thomas 

Re: Public Alley Way, Dundas 

To the City Clerk, 

 

The public laneway has been a part of Dundas since the original street layout of Dundas and additionally 

sits inside Dundas’s only historic designated district. Throughout this time it has only served as a unique 

feature and welcome transition for pedestrians from the typical street scape found throughout most 

cities. Never an issue or concern.Now this unique and welcome street scape is in danger of being 

permanently reversed.  With so much opposition and expressed concern from Dundas constituents, It 

would seem prudent to take a moment to reassess the process in how the city deals with alleyways.  

This is clearly an opportunity to seek a new strategy in how to move forward and shape our community 

for the future.  I suggest before you make irreversible decisions, we get together and partner in a 

process that helps guide decision making that better reflects the desires and vision for our town.  Please 

delay this sale, and allow for a process that better represents the peoples desires and concerns of our 

community. 

 

Sincerely, 

Graham Thomas 

Member of the CMHD 

 


